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           August 30, 2010
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Calendar: 
Life Skill:  Truth

Week of 08/30/10: 
Mon.    – Entertainment Fundraiser Kick-off

Next Week:

Mon. – No School…Happy Labor Day
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Specials:

Monday
Music 
 
10:00-10:50

Tuesday
Art   
        1:40-2:30
Wednesday 
Technology    10:55-11:45

Thursday
Gym
        9:05-9:55

Friday         Library
        2:30-3:20

Daily

Lunch          11:55-12:30
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Please make calling Homework Hotline part of your homework routine.  It is a great way to double check homework assignment, hear school/classroom information, and to answer the “Super Secret” question which will earn your child “Mecha Money”.

1. call the school’s main number 947-7869.

2. select option 6 for homework hotline

3. enter my code 9547

4. Listen to message, then hang up.

Math:

This year in math, I am piloting a new math program called Envisoins by Scott-Forsmen.  I have attached a letter explaining our first unit of study: Numeration.  Numeration will consist of place value, addition, substration,.  We will have 9 lessons within this unit.  If your child is absent, forgets their homework, or needs an extra help, you can visit 

www.pearsonsuccessnet.com
code:  SFMADP09NTENG3B

Writing:

We have begun our writing journals last week by writing about “What we did not do on our summer vacation”.  The students cam up with many funny things, they were great to listen to them share.  This week as authors, the students will conduct lists in their journals, to use as a tool in order to have something to write about.  

Reading:  

This week in reading, the students will shop for books to read independently in class and at home.  I will also conduct Running Records on all of the students to find out what reading level they are in order to place them into reading clubs (groups).  We will also establish procedures for our classroom library and Reader’s Workshop.  

*As a reminder, all students are recommended to have a Book Baggie to take books back and forth.  We are selling them for $5.00.  If you need assistance with this or any other supply needed for class, please contact me at school. 

Spelling: 

We will begin our first lesson in spelling this week.  Every Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, the students will have homework in the spelling workbook.  Thursday night’s homework will be “Take Home Task” and on Fridays we will have a “cloze” type spelling assessment.    

This week’s words:  along, while, might, next, and sound.

Skill:  short vowels

Hobart History:

We will begin our study of Hobart History this week.  The students will learn about George Earl, where the stagecoach and trading post used to be, and that there used to be a beach on Lake George, among other cool facts about our Great City!


*No School on Monday, Happy Labor Day!  Enjoy the long weekend!

*If you would like to receive this newsletter electronically, please email me at

mechaclass@hobart.k12.in.us 

*Newsletter is also available on my web site. 







